Whitburn ¢
A Community Learning Together Academy

Dear Parent/Carer,
Subject: Remote Learning for Broad General Education (S1-3)

Thank you for all your effort and support in enabling young people to work online. In January we
wrote to you to let you know that periods 1 and 7 would be removed from the normal BGE
timetable. This was in response to pupil data indicating that time away from the screen was required
for Health and Wellbeing reasons. As we said we would, we have carried a review of this through a
pupil survey. Following this we have reviewed the BGE timetable which will run as follows after the

February break:

- Periods 3 and 7 will be added back into the timetable
- Periods 1 and 4 will be removed from the timetable

The BGE timetable now looks like this:

Interval Lunch 6 7
10:10- 12:55- 13:45- [14:35-
10:25 13:45 14:35  [15:25
10:10-

10:30

We will review this again if neaded. This will be dependent on how long remote learning continues.

We wish you all a safe and healthy February break.

A horebo_

Tracey Loudon
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